Town of Bolton Board of Selectmen Finance and Administration Subcommittee February 7, 2025 2:00 p.m. Herrick Park

Attending were Mather Clarke, Tim Sadler, Bob Morra and Gwen Marrion.

- 1. Call to Order
- 2. Public Comment: none
- 3. Discussion regarding data on first selectman's salary: the subcommittee reviewed and discussed the data put together by intern Tim White.
- 4. Possible action on recommendation to Board of Selectmen: the subcommittee will request that the full board of selectmen meet on Monday February 24 to discuss a possible recommendation.
- 5. Executive Session: Town Administrator's review.
- 6. Adjourn: the meeting adjourned at 3:22.

Submitted by,

Gwen E. Marrion